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MINISTRY OF PHYSICAL DEVELOPMENT
AND ENVIRONMENT

Mekiog Burdados Work Better

DATE: September 24, 2002

Mr. Frank Pinto

UNDP-GEF Executive Coordinator
304 East 45 Street

10* Floor

New York, NY 10017

USA

Dear Mr. Pinto:

In my capacity as GEF Operational Focal Point, I have the honour to endorse the
submission of the project proposal, “Capacity Building for Expedited Financing of Phase
II Climate Change Enabling Actlvnties" on behalf of the Ministry of Physical
Development and Environment.

This project will continue the first phase of implementation of commitments of
the Government of Barbados to the UNFCCC. We believe the project will help
Barbados in the process of transferring technologies suitable for adaptation, as well as
aiding in capacity building for improving the climate observation systems in Barbados.

I would like to thank you for considering this project proposal and assisting in its
submission to the GEF Secretariat.

Si ncerely

(MR

LEONARD NURSE
GEF Operational Focal Point
Permanent Secretary
(Enyironment)
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